
 

 

December 2017 meeting Progress Report  

-     Fly tipping report made – Victoria Street 

-    Visit with Chair to Windmill to look at Millennium project and seats 

-    Damage to village green by vehicle – additional bollard installed 

-    Christmas tree and lights 

-    Request for use of a ‘take your litter home’ made to DCC 

-    Standing Orders amended as per motion and placed on website 

-    Letters of notice to quit issued to allotment holders identified from allotment committee 

 

 

 

Martin Clark 

Parish Clerk 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 


